Steele PTO Meeting Minutes
May 3, 2017
Meeting called to order at 9:32 a.m.
Present: Tammy Lacey, Sherri Kamnikar, Tina Judge, Angela Cecil, Mike May, Lynne Harmych and Alexis Sudarek

President:  Tammy Lacey
· Cakes for Senior Awards banquet will be $224.95. Angela and I will hand out the scholarships at the banquet

· Since no board position had nominees, Tammy made a motion to approve the board as is, seconded by Alexis.
Principal: Mike May

· May is a very busy month with testing, prom, track events, banquets, concerts, etc. Graduation is at 3:00 at the Wolstein Center on Saturday, May 27.

Vice President: Sherri Kamnikar
· Next year Wendy Lowe will do Membership. Alexis will do Dine to Donate, and she is also willing to help with merchandise.  Hospitality is open.

Treasurer: Tina Judge
· Presented the budget info for the previous month
Secretary: Angela Cecil

· Made a motion to waive the reading of April’s minutes, seconded by Tina
Committee Chairs

16th Birthday Cards: Lynnae Harmych

· Lynnae will continue to chair this committee next year and seek donations for the cards. Right now there will be 323 9th graders next year.
Color Run: The Color Run has been canceled due to low registration.
Community Fundraising: Robin Newberry (absent)
· Don’t forget to link your Giant Eagle card to the Amherst Schools-Harris account so we see a benefit. 
Hospitality: Alexis Szudarek
· Student Council is providing the Staff Appreciation luncheon food, PTO will provide a gift. The luncheon is on May 9 and our gifts should arrive that same day. They will be distributed by the end of that week. Had to buy extras, which can be sold at gear events or sold to other schools for their uses.
Membership: Nancy Strauser (absent)
Merchandise: Tammy Lacey

· Crushers game hats were not approved by all the PTO Presidents. But I can get black or dark green hats embroidered with our logo for just $6.75 (shipping may add to that cost). We will order some for the merchandise sale next year.
· We also need to decide what, if anything, we will buy to supplement what we have in storage that can be used for orientation and open house

· We decided that we would want to participate again in a district-wide apparel sale like we did at Christmas. We’ll try to plan ahead for that. Sparkly shirts are popular.
Publicity/Social Media: OPEN
· Twitter: @MLSteelePTO. Facebook: Steele PTO
New Business
· New guideline for donations for groups: Limit of $100, but we can also vote for events or other larger amounts.

· Alexis looking into having a vendor fair.

Meeting adjourned at 10:17 a.m.
Minutes respectfully recorded and submitted by Angela Cecil on May 3, 2017. Later, Steele.

